
 
 
From:   
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 9:03 AM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: S62A/2024/0039 - 396 Hotwell Road Clifton Bristol 
 
Mark, 
 
We are happy to extend the determination period to the 5 June 2024. 
 
Dale Evans 
DE Planning Ltd 

 
 

 




